
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

Join the Pride! 

Dates to Remember 

5/30 Field Day 

6/1 PTA Meeting 6-7 PM 

6/12 Grade 4 Step Up Day 

6/12 City Wide Track Meet 

6/20 Fun Day 

6/22 Grade 4 Field Trip 

6/23 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!  12:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder… 

 Please notify the school at 332-6486 if your 
child will not be in school. 

 We are not able to apply sunscreen. If you 
think your child may need it, please apply it 
before they come to school. 

 Opened toed shoes are not permitted on the 
structures. Please make sure your child has 
packed sneakers if they want to play on the 
structures. 
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 We are on Facebook!  Remember to check us 

out at the Nancy Loud Lions PTA Facebook 

page! 

 We look forward to seeing all the families in 

the Fall! 

 

 

 

Football/Cheerleading Sign-ups 
Flag Football ages 5-7, Youth Football ages 7-11 
and Little Red Raider Football grades 7-8 sign-
ups to begin. 
When: Every Monday and Thursday evening 
from 5:30 to 7:00 beginning June 12 through 
August 10. 
Where: Roger Allen Football Field. 
Please check out our web 
site www.rochesteryouthfootball.com  . 
                                                                                                               

                                      

Last Day of School: 
The last day of school will be on Friday, June 23rd. Students will be 
dismissed at 12:00 this day. Teacher welcome letters and supply 
lists for the start of the 2017-2018 school year will also be sent 
home with your child’s report card that day. If you have any 
outstanding library books, please return these as soon as possible. 
We still have quite a few books that have not yet been returned.  
  
On behalf of the Nancy Loud staff, we would like to wish everyone 
a safe and relaxing summer! Our students have made great gains 
this year and it has been a great pleasure working with you, your 
families, and especially your children. Remember to practice those 
math facts and reading skills and be ready to start the school year 
on August 30th! Remember to READ! 
  
  
Dr. Erin Mahoney 
Principal 
Nancy Loud School 
603-332-6486 
 

 

 

 

https://mail.rochesterschools.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=PwympRW33pIZr0BLAx_mn9r2c8ZF7NgyL-cbPx7J87umJFJu2KnUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.rochesteryouthfootball.com

